From: Ashutosh Parande [ IENEGNGNG

Sent: 17 November 2017 17:54
To: Thuaire, Charles
Cc: Leyland, Claire-Louise (Councillor); Roy, Leila

(Councillor); Baillie, Siobhan (Councillor); G <oinella,
Gio; Cooper, Oliver (Councillor); Currie, Tom (Councillor); Stark, Stephen (Councillor);
Freeman, Roger (Councillor); Williams, Don (Councillor); Marshall, Andrew
(Councillor); Harrison, Adam (Councillor)

Subject: Please do not approve the Royal Free hospital extension

Charles and fellow Councillors,

I am a parent of a child who studies at Hampstead Hill and I have just heard from the news about the
potential extension to the Royal Free Hospital despite reports that not only would it endanger kids in the
school but also damage a heritage building, St Stephens Church

1 would like to understand the diligence process that is going to lead to a yes/ no decision. Furthermore, with
such a sensitive piece of development, I am expecting a fuller consultation of the community but haven't

seen any notice for the same which is undesirable

I would appreciate a response to the process you are going to follow to ensure the right decision is taken for
the community that is going to be impacted as a result of this development

thanks
Ashutosh

Ashutosh Parande



